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Dear Families 
 
 
I can't believe it is this time of year again! Just to recap a few important dates over the next 2 weeks 
as there is a lot going on: 
 
13th December 
Christmas Carols in the school hall for KS2 only – 2.15pm 
 
15th December 
Christmas Fair in the school hall – 2pm  
 
18th December 
KS1 Nativity Performance – 2.15pm 
 
19th December 
KS1 Nativity Performance – 9.15am 
KS1 Christmas Party – PM 
KS1 children can come to school in their party clothes. 
 
20th December 
KS2 Christmas Party – PM 
KS2 children must come to school in their uniform and change into party clothes after lunch. 
 
21st December 
Carols around the tree – 1.15pm 
The Academy will be closing at 2pm today so please collect your children by then. Children can 
come in Christmas Jumpers for the last day with non-uniform clothing. 
 
Monday 18th December will be the last day for after school clubs. A new booking letter for January 
will be sent out this week, clubs will resume Monday 15th January.  
 
 
I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas and Happy New Year. 
 
Sarah Bacon 


